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My husband and I want to thank the Board of Supervisors for this Agenda item 73, Funding for the nonprofit Conejo
Community Outreach Diaper Bank.

As residents of Newbury Park for 46 years, living in this wonderful community, and raising our three daughters
here, we also have grandchildren living here as well!

We want to share how very proud we are of our dedicated neighbors that live across the street, that operate the
CCODB.

We are blessed to be on such a friendly and supportive street, which respects this important work. We have never
heard one complaint from anyone about the Diaper Bank.

They are extremely hard working, with an all volunteer staff, and are very dedicated to the struggling young families
of Ventura County communities.

I am a retired Newbury Park Preschool teacher and I am very aware of the importance of strong, healthy families.
What is more important than our most vulnerable population; infants and toddlers? These are our children, our
future. This Nonprofit is making a difference everyday in the health of families in our communities.

Please vote to support Item 73, and you will help keep the families of who you represent, strong and healthy. Thank
you.

Sincerely,

Christopher and Jennifer Scott
307 Baxter St.,Newbury Park, Ca. 91320
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